Minutes for March 3, 2008

Board of Assessors

The meeting was called to order at 5:30
Present were Pace Willisson Chair, and Harry T. Johnson Jr.  

Fran had a question about any age require for tax deferrals.  

Pace looked it up, and the law states that it is 65 years old for 41A.

Excise abatements were given to the board, and reviewed.

There was talk regarding the Petnov Property.

Property abatements were reviewed.

Last month’s LA report on the February deeds was reviewed.

The legal notice for the RFP was looked at on the tear sheet that came in the mail today.

The Board prepared the Sales Report Submission Summary for the BLA.  It was uploaded through the DLS gateway, and a copy is now to be faxed. The original will be placed in the 2008 Recap File.
Field Card for 2B-139-A changed to Overage from Prime site per plan. Note added to field card.
The Board continued to work on abatements.

The meeting adjourned at 7:50 PM.

Respectfully submitted

Fran V. Hutton Lee

